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Lower 5 debate the death penalty 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, Lower 5 religious studies pupils have taken part in a formal debate on the motion 

that ‘Britain should bring back the death penalty’.  The have researched evidence and 

presented opening speeches related to the motion and then had a time of rebuttal in which 

they tackle each other’s points. The debate was done in a very professional manner and 

arguments were made forcefully but respectfully.  All the more impressive was the way the 

pupils were able to present very persuasive arguments for a position they did not hold 

themselves having been put into groups and told which side they would be arguing.  Well done 

to Gio, Ishy, Fran, Safaa, Imogen, Jasmine, Maisy, Bella and Beth.  Feel free to continue the 

discussion with them if you see them around school! 

 

Mr Daniel Reeves 

 

 


